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26.11.12                                                                                                       

 

Reference letter 
   

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

On behalf of Soros Foundation – Kyrgyzstan we would like to thank Chorobek Saadanbekov 
for the cooperation and assistance in the implementation of the project on development of 
the Kyrgyz Wikipedia within the Information Program. 

We would also like to note the success of the current project, "The movement of Kyrgyz 
Wikipedians", supported under the grant competition "Information Technologies in 
Education", which is coordinated by him. As well as the previous year project – “Digital 
library” – the results of it one can find at the web-site: www.bizdin.kg 

In this connection, we recommend Chorobek as a reliable partner represented by "Bizdin 
Muras" Public Foundation and responsible performer in the projects which he participates 
in. 

The rapid development of the Kyrgyz Wikipedia would not be possible without the help and 
support of activists like Chorobek. We appreciate his enthusiasm, responsibility and 
professionalism. 

We wish Chorobek Saadanbekov and his organization success in his work and look forward 
to further cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Lira Samykbaeva 
Information program Coordinator 
Soros Foundation - Kyrgyzstan 
E-mail: lira@soros.kg 
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